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August/September 2017          The Organization for Payroll Professionals 

 

PPK hosted a new and improved 
statewide conference on August 18th, 
giving payroll professionals from across 
the area a great opportunity to 
sharpen skills, enhance engagement, 
and earn RCH’s.  To those in 
attendance, we hope you enjoyed the 
opportunity to spend the whole day 
with fellow professionals and more 
importantly, that you completed a 
survey to share your feedback.   

We did get an overwhelmingly positive 
reaction to the new venue – special 
thank you to Pam Beyers for securing 
Audubon Country Club! 

And let’s not forget our Gold Sponsors, 
Global Cash Card and Workday, we 
could not have done it without you!  
The support from these businesses 
cannot be underestimated! 

 

 

 

Tim Wallen procured some incredible 
speakers, allowing us to offer a full 
day of education!  Greg Coker 
impressed the group with his 
inspiring message about Soft Skills 
(I’m sorry I missed that one!).  And 
our very own Vickie Elder, made 
quite an impact sharing the Texas 
Roadhouse lessons of improving 
processes through automation. 

Rounding out the day, we had the 
fine folks from Marsh & McLennan 
team up with Workday to discuss 
their implementation, which most of 
us know can be a daunting 
undertaking, so it’s great to learn 
from the best.  We were also 
pleased to have Susan Dermody 
(Equifax), review ways to prevent 
overpayment of Employment Taxes 
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and Joe Stennis from Wyatt, Tarrant 
& Combs, reviewing the latest and 
greatest on Employment Law 
updates. 

We strive to produce an event that 
is worthy of your time and that 
showcases Kentuckiana as a chapter 
that gives back to its members and 
the community.  To that end, we 
greatly appreciate all the donations 
to The Center for Women & 
Families, we cannot thank you 
enough for your generosity.   

This event is the pinnacle of PPK’s 
activities each year, and being a part 
of the team putting it together is 
very rewarding.  But don’t take my 
word for it, just ask any of the 
officers or volunteers! 

Speaking of volunteers, it’s almost 
time to vote on our 2018 officers – 
stay tuned for information on 
nominations!  

 

 

                  

 
 

 

      August Birthdays! 
                  

Deanise Foree 

Karen Maxfield 

Marilyn Sainlar 

 

 
   

      September Birthdays! 
 

Karen Ballard 

Marla Fox 

Ashley Howell 

Beverly Page 

Rebecca Scholl 

Lori Wilson 
       

                   

 

 

 

 


